
What’s New in Print and Online 

La Viña 
Current Issue Spotlight: 
This month’s Special Section is “The Newcomer issue." 

Submit Your Story for Upcoming Issues: 
- The family and AA — (Stories due May 30, 2021)
- Acceptance — (Stories due July 30, 2021)
- Newcomer issue — (Stories due September 30, 2021)
- We are always looking for stories on individual steps

and traditions!

Visit La Viña online store, click here! 

AAGrapevine.org 

Make your plans and add your events to our online 
calendar at www.aagrapevine.org/share 

Grapevine is always looking for stories, photographs, and 
illustrations. Please visit www.aagrapevine.org/share to 
learn more about how you can participate with Grapevine. 

To listen to a free La Viña audio story (in Spanish), visit: 
www.aalavina.org. 

Grapevine 
Current Issue Spotlight: 
This month’s Featured Section is “Making Amends.” AA 
members share stories about their experiences making their 
Ninth Step Amends. Also included are powerful stories of hope 
by members during the current COVID-19 crisis. 

Submit Your Story for Upcoming Issues: 
− Young & Sober — Did you come into AA at an early age?

What was that like? Do you go to YPAA events? (stories due
March 15, 2021)

− Cooperation With Professionals (CPC) — Do you have
experience with CPC service (providing doctors, therapists,
clergy, lawyers, parole officers and other professionals
information about AA)? Did you find out about AA because of
this service? (stories due April 15, 2021)

− More upcoming topics: Remote Communities, Sober
Holiday Stories (due June 15, 2021) and more!

https://www.aagrapevine.org/magazine
https://www.aagrapevine.org/magazine
https://www.aalavina.org/la-revista
https://lvtienda.aagrapevine.org/

